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Fellow Alumni, 
 
With Spring just beginning, and the Collegiate Chapter mid way through their Spring semes-
ter , here is a list of events that are going on.  Alumni are welcome to come to any of the 
events! 
 
AAAE, 
Chris Dymon 
 
Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Marco Villa Memorial Scholarship Raffle  
Date: Wednesday April 16th - Friday April 27th 
Time: Raffle booth open from 8:30am - 1:30pm 
Where: UIC College of Pharmacy 
Notes: Raffle will be held the afternoon of April 27th, the winner does not need to be pre-
sent to claim their prize.  Please see pages 2 and 3 of the post-Script for information.  Dona-
tions are needed to make this raffle a success! 
 
 
Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Alumni Roundtable Dinner 
Date: Wednesday April 11th 
Time: 5:00pm - 7pm 
Where: UIC College of Pharmacy 
Notes: Alumni are welcome to attend.  Dinner will be provided by the chapter!  Please con-
tact the Worthy Alumni Liaison Katherine Swenson (kswens2@uic.edu) for more details. 
 
 
Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Year End Formal Dinner 
Date: Friday April 27th 
Time: 7pm - 12am 
Where: Intercontinental Chicago - Downtown Chicago - 505 N. Michigan Ave., Chicago, 
IL 60611.  
Notes: Alumni are welcome to attend.  Please contact the Worthy Alumni Liaison Katherine 
Swenson (kswens2@uic.edu) for ticket cost and details. 
 
 
Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Annual CE Dinner 
Date: Sunday April 29th  
Time: 4:45pm - 6:30pm 
Where: Clubhouse Restaurant - 298 Oakbrook Center Mall, Oakbrook IL, 60523 
Notes: The CE will focus on Tobacco Dependence: Treatment Updates.  Space is limited to 
the first 40 Alumni that register.  For more information please see page 4 of the post-Script. 

Spring 2007 Events! 



Alpha Sigma - Marco Villa Memorial Scholarship Raffle 2007 
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UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT CHICAGO COLLEGE OF PHARMACY PHI DELTA CHI  

PROFESSIONAL PHARMACY FRATERNITY  
 
March 28, 2007  
 
Dear Phi Delta Chi Alumni:  
 
The time has come again for the annual Phi Delta Chi sponsored Marco Villa Award Raffle. For those of 
you who do not know, the raffle is held annually in the spring to raise money for the Marco Villa Memorial 
Scholarship. Marco Villa was a former Phi Delta Chi Worthy Chief Counselor here at UIC. His life was 
tragically cut short in his P-4 year due to a pre-existing heart condition. The scholarship fund was created to 
honor Marco’s memory. Every year, the proceeds of this raffle are added to the growing scholarship fund. 
Thanks to continuous support from faculty, alumni and friends of UIC, the Alpha Sigma chapter has been 
able to give the scholarship to a worthy P-3 student for the fourth year in a row. A portion of the proceeds 
from this years raffle as well as subsequent raffles will increase the base of the scholarship. It is our goal 
this year to raise $1500 for the scholarship and set a new record mark!  
 
The members of the Alpha Sigma chapter of the Phi Delta Chi Fraternity would be most appreciative of any 
donation that you may be able to offer for the raffle. Any donation no matter how great or small will allow 
us to continue to offer this important scholarship to P-3 students. In years past, popular donations have in-
cluded gift certificates to restaurant, bookstores and various retailers such as The Gap and Starbucks. Dona-
tions can be anything from a small gift certificate to a tandem sky diving adventure, tickets to a Sox-Cubs 
game, or Ipods. School related prizes such as textbooks and registrations to national meetings have also 
been very popular. If you should choose meeting related prizes, it may be wise to limit the prizes to mem-
bers of the organization involved to avoid problems. Don’t let these suggestions limit you and monetary do-
nations to the scholarship fund are welcome as well. Feel free to be creative! We love an original idea and 
we hope that with your help we can reach our goal!  
 
This year, the raffle will be held in the College of Pharmacy lobby between April 16th and April 27th. The 
exciting and suspenseful drawing will be held in the COP lobby at 12:30PM on April 27th. All students and 
faculty are invited to attend. We ask that all donations be turned into Andrew Fine (P3) using the accompa-
nying form before April 13th, 2007. These forms can be turned into Andrew Fine’s mailbox. Information 
can also be emailed to Andrew Fine at afine@uic.edu or sent to Andrew Fine at 836 S Laflin Chicago, IL 
60607. The members of Phi Delta Chi would like to thank you for your time, and we hope to hear from you 
soon and feel free to contact me with any comments or questions.  
 
 
                                                                                    Sincerely,  
                                                                                    Andrew Fine  
                                                                                    Worthy Keeper of Finances, Phi Delta Chi  
                                                                                    PharmD Student, Class of 2008  

 
 

833 SOUTH WOOD STREET • CHICAGO, IL • 60607  
 



 
UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT CHICAGO COLLEGE OF PHARMACY PHI DELTA CHI  

PROFESSIOANAL PHARMACY FRATERNITY  
 
 

Alpha Sigma - Marco Villa Scholarship Raffle  
Donation Form  

 
 

Donor(s): 
  

______________________________________________________  
Prize:  

 
______________________________________________________  

Approximate Value: 
  

______________________________________________________  
 

Please return this form with attached prize (if applicable) to: 
Andrew Fine’s UIC mailbox  

 
Or Mail To:  

 
Andrew Fine  

836 S. Laflin Chicago, IL 60607  
 

***Preferred Submission Deadline: Friday April 13th, 2007***  
 

Please e-mail Andrew Fine at: afine@uic.edu with any questions! 
 

Alpha Sigma - Marco Villa Memorial Scholarship Raffle 2007- Raffle Form 
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Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Annual CE Dinner 
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Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Ski Trip 2007 Picture Highlights  
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Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2007-2008 
 
Name of Alum:                                                                                                                                                
 
Chapter:                                                                                               Year of Graduation:                             
 
City, State, Zip Code:                                                                                                                                      
 
E-mail:                                                                                                Phone:                                                  
 
Area of Pharmacy Practice:                                                                                                                             
 
Voluntary Donation to the Memorial Scholarship Fund (enter amount): $                                                     

 
Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.    

 
Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm 

 
Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 

Mail payments to: Chris Dymon - 5864 N. Melvina Ave. Chicago, IL 60646-5306 
 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join the Alumni Association! 
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Annual Membership Drive & Dues Renewal 

            With the Spring months, comes the time for members to renew their dues.  We now offer more op-
tions than ever before to renew your dues online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm or via regular 
mail as listed below.   
 
            Your dues and donations help us to continue the website, create newsletters, develop CE dinners, 
further build the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund, and most of all, help the Collegiate Chapter with their 
events and trips. 
 
            If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not members yet, feel free to pass this newsletter along 
so we can continue to grow and to be the leading Alumni Chapter in Phi Delta Chi!   
 

             To all the Brothers that have already paid their dues, we thank you!!! 


